

VII. Read the passage and decide True (T)/ False (F) for each statement.

Earth Day is a birthday! Just like a birthday is a special day to celebrate a person, Earth Day is a special day that celebrates the Earth. It is a day to remember to take care of our planet.

Earth Day was born on April 22nd, 1970, in San Francisco, California. It is now the largest, most celebrated environmental event worldwide. Every year, many countries around the world join together in the celebration of Earth Day on April 22nd. On Earth Day, people celebrate by doing things that help to protect the environment. Some things people do to help the Earth are: turn off the lights to conserve energy, plant trees, recycle, and pick up garbage in their communities.

You don't have to wait for Earth Day though, you can help the environment every day!

No.	Statements	T or F
1.	The first Earth Day was celebrated around the world.	
2.	Earth Day is a day to take care of our planet, Earth.	
3.	A few countries celebrate Earth Day.	
4.	On Earth Day, people do some good things that help the planet.	
5.	Turning lights off is a way to save energy.	

VIII. Choose the best answer A, B, c or D.

A robot cannot think or (1) _____ things alone. People use a computer (2) _____ it. Today, robots are rather popular because of their usefulness. Robots can help us to save a lot of time at work. A robot can lift heavy things, build houses and (3) _____ cars in factories. Robots can do the housework like (4) _____ the floors, making tea or coffee, doing the washing up, washing clothes, etc.

In the future, robots will be able to talk to people, guard our houses, look after our children when we are away. Robots will (5) _____ do many more complicated things and do almost everything instead of us. But one thing robots won't be able to do is to think like humans.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-----------------|-----------|---------------|
| 1. A. does | B. do | C. doing | D. done |
| 2. A. to control | B. control | C. manage | D. remove |
| 3. A. make | B. making | C. do | D. doing |
| 4. A. cleaning | B. clean | C. sweep | D. swept |
| 5. A. are | B. be unable to | C. can | D. be able to |

IX. Read the following text and choose the best option A, B, C or D.

My dream is to live in a big house surrounded by a big garden full of flowers and trees. I don't like to live in an apartment with blocks of flats and rude neighbors making noise in the middle of the night. My future house will be located outside the city. It might be near a river. I have always dreamt of living near rivers and hearing the sound of the birds in the morning.

My house will have a smart appliance which will monitor the current weather forecast to keep the temperature inside the house comfortable. It will use solar energy to heat the water; run computers and other electronics. My future house will be an eco-house that uses clean energy to save the environment.

It will have a large garden for me to have as many pets as I wish for. Then there will be some robots in the house to help me with my housework. They will clean the house every morning, prepare all the meals for me and feed the dogs and cats.

1. Where will the house be located?

- A. inside the river B. outside the city C. in the sky D. in the village

2. Why doesn't the author like to live in an apartment?

- A. He/she doesn't like to live in blocks of flats.
B. He/she doesn't like the city.
C. He/she doesn't like to live with rude neighbors.
D. Both A and c are correct.

3. Solar energy is used to _____.

- A. prepare meals B. run computers and other electronics
C. cool the water D. water the flowers

4. Why does the author want to live in an eco-house?

- A. to save energy B. so save the wild animals
C. to save the environment D. to save water

5. What will the robots do?

- A. feed the pets B. clean the house C. cook meal D. All are correct